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It is a great pleasure to announce that Professor Dr.
György Inzelt has agreed to become the Regional Editor
for Europe of the Journal of Solid State Electrochemistry.
In this way, Professor Inzelt will help the Editor-in-Chief
to handle the increasing number of manuscripts that are
submitted to the journal. Authors may submit manu-
scripts as usual to the Editor-in-Chief or to any Regional
Editor, including from now on also to Professor Inzelt.

György Inzelt works at the Eötvös Loránd Univer-
sity, Budapest, Hungary. He is very well known for his
numerous contributions to electrochemistry, especially
in the field of polymer-modified electrodes. Since March
1998 he has been a member of the Editorial Board of the
journal and supports the Journal of Solid State Elec-
trochemistry with a highly admirable energy. It is my
great pleasure to take this opportunity to thank György
for the fantastic work he has done for the journal so far
and I wish him all success for the future!

Fritz Scholz
Editor-in-Chief
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